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Newsletter 
 

World Book Day 
Well done to everybody who dressed up for World Book Day. There were some fantastic costumes 
and every class has written a story to celebrate the occasion, which we are hoping to collate into a 
book. 
 
Windows 
Just to keep you all informed, the window work has stopped for a few weeks due to supply issues. It 
should recommence around 20th March. 
 
Red Nose day 
We have some Red Noses to sell in school just prior to the actual day - 17th March at the price of 
£2.50 each (correct change only). We are not planning on doing anything else, however if your child 
has a red nose day t-shirt and wants to come to school in it, that's fine. The noses will be on sale 
from Monday 13th March. 
 
PE jogging bottoms 
We now have black jogging bottoms for sale in school at a price of £5 per pair. 
 
Let’s Go Sing 
A reminder that Let’s Go Sing is on Wednesday of next week for all children in the choir who have 
returned their permission slip.  
 
Year 3/4 
Years 3 and 4 have received letters this week about a forthcoming trip to Liverpool Philharmonic. 
Please could we have consent slips returned as soon as possible, if you have not already done so, 
thank you. There is no charge for this trip.  
 
Football 
Ribbleton FC U10s are looking for new players ahead of next season. They are a mid-high ability 
team currently playing in the mid Lancs Colts league. Please contact Stephen on 07787704572 if your 
child would like to be part of a football team. 
 
Dogs 
Please could we remind parents that dogs are not allowed anywhere on school premises, thank you. 
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